
MEMO

TO: Weber Board of Education Members 
Superintendent Gina Butters 
Business Director Robert Peterson

FROM: Matt Williams, District Driver Education Coordinator

DATE: July 31, 2024

SUBJECT: Driver Education Car Purchased by CTE

Board of Education- There was a vehicle that Superintendent Stephens used to drive that was a drivers 
ed vehicle that has not been used for some time.  It was just going to be sent to auction for surplus.  
However, CTE could use this vehicle in their fleet and get a good vehicle for a good deal.  The Drivers 
Ed Grant requires that we try and sell the vehicle for market value.  It was determined that CTE could get 
this vehicle for $13,250.  We feel this is a good use of resources for the CTE department and satisfies 
the requirements of the drivers ed grant.

Matt Williams

Assistant Director of Secondary Education over Driver Education


